Phyllis Starr

I am in favor of stricter requirements. I don't believe the regulations go far enough to protect native
salmon, other marine life and water conditions. The broken pens in our waters have caused and
continue to cause widespread problems. I don't want any pens in this area (or anywhere) and do not
eat any farmed fish. We need to do everything we can to protect the wild fish populations and
ecosystems that are already suffering due to so many unnatural influences.



